
 

NEW FIBA SCORESHEETS 
 
 
 
 

The VJBL will be moving to the FIBA scoresheet 
for the Championship Season in 2011 

 
The new scoresheet is available to download  

in the Falcons News Items at www.waverleybasketball.com 
 

Waverley will be running SCORING SESSIONS  
for learning how to use the new FIBA scoresheet  
for Friday nights after the grading phase is over. 

 
These will be run by Patricia Nagle who heads up our  
Big V Scorers Panel who already use the FIBA sheet. 

 
Please ensure as many parents as possible 

from your team attend 
 

 
 

WHERE: Waverley Basketball CLUB ROOM 

WHEN:  Sunday 6th February, 10am 

Sunday 13th February, 10am 

 

 


